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Addendum No. 1 
 

 

September 18, 2024 

 

Darien Downtown Development Authority 

PO Box 452 

Darien, Georgia 31305 

 

 

Re:  Broad St. Parking Lot – Phase 2 

 RFP No. 22221 

 Dated August 22, 2024 

 

On behalf of the Darien Downtown Development Authority, the following Line Item shown in red has 

been added to the Proposal Sheet. Please submit the Revised Proposal Sheet below with your proposal. 

 

Continued on next page 
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                                            PROPOSAL SHEET                          REV. 9/18/24 

 Project: Broad St Parking Lot- Ph. 2 

Line 

Item No. 

DOT 

Ref. No. 
Item Description Qty Unit Unit Price Amount 

1.  150 Traffic Control 1 LS   

2.  151 Mobilization 1 LS   

3.  161 Control of Soil Erosion and Sedimentation 1 LS   

4.   Staking 1 LS   

5.   Remove and Dispose of Concrete Slab 1 LS     

6.  210 Grading Complete 1 LS   

7.  310 6” Graded Aggregate Base (include prime) 250 TN   

8.  400 2” Asphalt Surface Course 12.5 mm 

Superpave 

100 TN   

9.  650 Striping  1 LS   

10.   Signs with Post 4 EA   

11.   Relocate Wheel Stops and fill holes with 

bituminous matl, epoxy, or cold patch asph 

2 EA   

12.   Concrete Wheel Stops 8 EA   

13.   Bollards 2 EA   

14.   Storm Inlets 3 EA   

15.   12” PVC Pipe 80 LF   

16.   15” ADS Pipe 100 LF   

17.   Junction Box 1 EA   

18.   Modify Existing Storm Structure 1 LS   

19.   18” Concrete Curb and Gutter 200 LF   

20.   18” Rollover Curb and Gutter 3 LF   

21.   Turf Establishment 1 LS   

22.   6” Concrete Curb 40 LF   

   
 

 TOTAL:  
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NOTE: 

The additional 6” concrete curb will be located along the edge of pavement line one foot away 

from the Darien Dockside Inn building.  

 
 

 

Feel free to contact me with any questions or comments. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Jessica Najar 
Project Engineer 

jnajar@robertscivilengineering.com 


